

October 19, 2011

Steven Hausman, PhD Hausman Technologies P.O. Box 3819 Gaithersburg, MD 20885 Steven.Hausman@gmail.com

Jewish Community Center of Greater Washington

**Board Officers** 

Bernard M. Weisz President

Scott Cohen Vice President for Administration

Rick Cantor Vice President for Development

Todd Klein Vice President for Member Services

Felicia K. Gottdenker Vice President for Program

Abbe D. Lowell Vice President, General Counsel

Randi K. Meyrowitz Secretary

Bradley Stillman
Assistant Secretary

Robert A. Phillips Treasurer

Robert G. Epstein
Assistant Treasurer

Michael Feinstein Chief Executive Officer

Robert H. Weiner
Executive Director Emeritus

Dear Steve,

On behalf of the JCC and the Adult Center for Education (ACE) Seminars, I want to thank you for coming to speak as part of the series, *Science and Technology* about "Emerging Technologies". It was an extraordinary presentation and will undoubtedly be a highlight of the semester.

Your mastery of the information coupled with the exciting visuals made this a totally engaging experience for the members of this class. There are so many amazing possibilities in the future with nanotechnology and robotics. It truly boggles the mind.

Some of the ideas you shared, such as 3-D copiers and nanobot medical aids, seemed so extraordinary that it appears to be more science fiction than science. Realizing where some of today's technologies came from, it makes wonderfully creative sense. All we need are the talented engineers and inventors to make the quantum leaps that will make these ideas into realities.

You opened a door to the future that is truly exhilarating. We all hope to be able to see and use some of these health care improvements, communications techniques and everyday useful items in our life time.

Thank you for a very special presentation.

Sincerely,

Kandy

Kandy Hutman Continuing Education Program Director



